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In compliance with K.S.A. 25-4610 a test will be made on the 1st day of November, 2024 at 9:00 A.M. in 

the Montgomery County Clerks Office on the Election Systems and Software (ESS) optical scanning 

machine to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the votes cast for the General Election to be 

held November 5, 2024. The test shall be open to representatives of the political parties, candidates, the 

press, and the public. 

 

 

 

     Charlotte A. Scott Schmidt 

    Montgomery County Clerk/ Election Officer 


